
                   The House of Rayne

 Dear Friend,                                         27 June 2022

 As you may know, we held a Retrospective Exhibition

 of my artefacts as a social event on 19 June last, in support of

 UNICEF. I am pleased to tell you that the event raised the 

 sum of £120 for them (see attached letter)


 Sales of artefacts included: 


 ‘STUD FARM’ acrylic 21”x15” purchased by Dr. Katja Palan 

 ‘RAYNE-DEERS  “    18”x14”       “        “  Mr. Darryl Kirk

 

 If you did not attend on 19 June, you might like to attend by

 making an appointment, either coming ‘solo’ or accompanied

 by a friend. There is no charge for this, and 10% of any sale(s) 

 that transpired, would be donated to UNICEF.

 APPOINTMENTS LINE: 01273 302826

 Yours sincerely,

 Colin D. Rayne
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          ‘RAYNE-DEERS’

      Purchased by Mr. Darryl Kirk


       (cover of The Deans 2020)

     ‘STUD FARM’                                                
Purchased by Dr. Katja Palan 
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